
 

  

 

Dear Helen Mary  

 

Petition P-05-1076 Allow all the Performing Arts to re-open - live music, 

dance, theatres and concert halls 

 

The Petitions Committee has received the above petition, which we considered for 

the first time at our meeting on 15 December. 

 

At that meeting, the Committee agreed to note the petition and the response 

received from Deputy Minister for Culture, Sport and Tourism on this issue. In 

light of the scrutiny of the impact of the pandemic on the arts and cultural sector 

being conducted by the Culture, Welsh Language and Communications 

Committee, we agreed to bring the petition to your attention and to take no 

further action ourselves at this time.  

 

Further information about the petition, including related correspondence, is 

available on our website at: 

https://business.senedd.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=30358.  

 

If you have any queries, please contact the Committee clerking team at the e-mail 

address above. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Janet Finch-Saunders AS/MS 

Cadeirydd/Chair 

 

Helen Mary Jones MS 

Chair, Culture, Welsh Language and Communications Committee 

Welsh Parliament 

Ty Hywel 

Cardiff Bay 

CF99 1SN 
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